
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

July 4, 2015

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus Hymn #290
Scripture Reading 1 Timothy 2: 3, 4
Theme Salvation is for Everyone Justina Stagg
Bible Study The Missionary Nature of God Ron Stagg

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Phillip Milmine
Hymn of Praise What a Wonderful Savior Hymn #335
Scripture Reading Romans 1: 16-17 Debbie Marsh
Children’s Offering Selina McIntyre
Children’s Time Jane Smallwood
Offering Church Budget Debbie Marsh
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Debbie Marsh
Special Music Leah Smallwood
Sermon Phillip Milmine

Salvation by Gift Certificate

Closing Hymn I Will Sing of My Redeemer Hymn #343
Benediction Phillip Milmine
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   9:03 pm. Next Week:   8:59 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Pastor Jason Williams         
Offering:       Women’s Ministries

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to you!  Welcome to the Lord’s house of worship this morning.
May you be richly blessed together today. 

Pastor Jason & Elizabeth Williams are out of town attending the Ministerial Convention
and GC Session from June 28 to July 6. If you should have any ministry needs relating
to that time period, please consult with the pastor prior to his departure. In case of needs
during that time, please plan to contact your local church elder(s). In case of emergency
Jack Baier (727-5998). Thank you. 

Sunshine Band is scheduled to take place at Callingwood Downs, in Clarke’s Beach,
today, at 3:30pm. All members are welcomed to come and share a little cheer!

Church Hike: There will be a Church walk/hike next Sabbath, July 11.  For more
information please contact Amy Chafe.

Women’s Bible Study will take place next Sabbath, July 11.  Time to be announced.

CHER Child Sponsorship - Please mark your envelope "Community Service." 

Vacation Bible School - August 3-7. The Bay Roberts Church’s Wildlife Safari Summer
Day Camp VBS program will provide fun, memorable, scripture-based activities for
children ages 5-10 years old, during the week of August 3-7, 2015 from 2:00pm to
5:00pm daily. Please contact Elizabeth Williams at 709-786-8637 for more information
or if you can be a volunteer in this program. Thank you.

The ABC Christian Bookstore truck will be coming to Camp Meeting this year. Food
pricing details are on the bulletin board, however any books, music, ministry resources,
and dry/canned vegetarian food items can be ordered for delivery at camp. Within the
June issue of the Messenger, the ABC catalogue contains all the Camp Meeting specials
on other resource items. Call the ABC Store at 800-263-3791 to place your order by July
10, 2015 deadline, if you want your order shipped to Camp Meeting for pick up. 

Camp Meeting 2015 will take place at Camp Woody Acres from July 17-25.  Please
refer to your church bulletin board, or foyer table for other Camp Meeting information. 

Musicians Needed for Camp Meeting 2015.  We need musicians to volunteer to help
out with Congregational Praise (song service), play a Music Selection or join the choir. 
If you sing or play an instrument, call Lois Gill at 709-257-2508 or send email to
ligill@nf.sympatico.ca or visit MarystownSDAChurch.org for details. Thank you. 

NL Evangelism “Town Hall” Visioning Meeting - On Sabbath, July 18, from 4:00pm
- 5:30pm at Camp Woody Acres, our NL Evangelism Committee will be hosting a special
opportunity for all NL members to share their evangelism and outreach ideas and visions
in a public “town hall” visioning meeting. We want to hear from you. We want to know
your ideas about how the Adventist message can spread in this territory of NL. Please
plan to join us and prayerfully share together. For more 

Make plans to attend the Lay Evangelism How-To Training Sessions at Camp
Meeting this year. Please see the camp meeting schedule for the programming details. 

Church Treasury: If you have questions about church finance then plan to attend the
Church Treasury info/training session at Camp Meeting. Share your interest and
questions with our NL Treasury department at cbergen@sdanf.org and include “Treasury
Training” in the subject line, or call the Mission Office. 

Remember in Prayer: Those who are sick, shut-in, or grieving losses; our Church’s
outreach ministries in our community; recipients of the DVD presentations shared with
our communities; our church family throughout the province, and worldwide; for the on-
going General Conference Session;  for the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us; our NL
Church leaders; Labrador entry ministry this fall. 


